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December 17, 2022 News Release 

 

On December 1, 2022, in a letter to Attorney General Drew Wrigley, the North Dakota 

Ethics Commission withdrew its pending request to the Attorney General’s Office for an 

opinion to address the Commission’s authority. 

 

The Ethics Commission previously submitted a request to the Attorney General on June 

23, 2022, for an opinion to address the Commission’s authority regarding the language in 

Article XIV, §3(2).  At the time the North Dakota Ethics Commission withdrew its request, 

the Attorney General had not issued an opinion. 
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